THANK'YOU FOR BRINGING THE GIFT OF HOFP
To Those Who Feel Forgotten

For only $3.47, you can
provide a warm meal
and help bring hope to
someone who is hungry
this Christmas .

Please give today.

Your donations provide food, shelter, clothing, and
life -changing programs.
Thank you for continuing to help those who need it most.

At this year 0s Chri st ma
we expect to serve more
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A BANQUET FOR ALL

The Christmas season Is often bittersweet at The Ottawa
Mission. It's hard to witness people struggling, many of
whom will face the holidays and the coming New Year alone.
On the other hand, it's heartwarming to see our caring and
compassionate volunteers, donors and staff go above and
beyond the call of duty to bring comfort and joy to those who

have no other place to be.

This year, like past years, the smell of roast
turkey will fill the hallways as our kitchen
prepares for our annual Christmas Dinner,
one of my favourite events of the year. We are
preparing to welcome hundreds from the
community whao, for ane reason or another,
find themselves unable to make thelr own
Christmas dinner and are in need. Sometimes
that need Is simply for hope and compassian.

When | talk to people at this special holiday
event, I'm reminded of one of my favorite bible
verses during this time - Luke 14:12-14.
“When you host a luncheon or dinner, do not
Invite your friends, your relatives, aryour rich
neighbors: If you do, they may invite you back
and so you will be repaid. But when you give a
banguet, invite the poar, the disabled, the
blind, and you will be blessed.

| feel truly blessed to be a part of The Ottawa
Mission and on behalf of everyone who will
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LT AND SAVE MONEY

enjoy the delicious turkey dinner and
fellowship in ourdining rocom, | thank you for
your support. You too are a part of this special
place and your gift of hope will help so many
people find their way.

Have a blessed Christmas and a healthy and
happy New Yearl

]

Al

Peter Tilley
Executive Director
The Ottawa Mission

YOU CAN HELP US GOREEN

If you would prefer to receive this newsletter in electronic form, you can call us at
613-234-1155, email foundation@ottawamission.com or visit our website at

ottawamission.com

You'll be helping us reduce our printing costs, and have a positive impact on the

environment at the same time. Thank you.

To give a gift to someone in need, please call 613-234-1155 Z


http://www.ottawamission.com

HOME FOR THE HOLIDAYS

John will be hame for Christmas, and he
couldn't be happler.

John has been coming to The Ottawa Missiaon
for meals for more than 15 years. He lives
with a learning disability and he doesn't have
a lot of employment options.  Although he
regularly volunteers, he has a very limited
Income and often has no money for food after
paying rent. That'swhy he's been coming to
us — for lunch every day and for all of our
special holiday dinners - for so many years.
Johnis a bright light at The Mission and has
many friends among the staff and clients
here.

John was recently faced with a rent increase
that he simply could not afford and suddenly
lost his apartment. He was desperate for
help and, because he had nowhere else to
turn, he came to us. We were able to provide
him with a room right away and connect him
with our Housing Support staff who got to
waork to find him safe and affordable housing.

John was able to move out of The Mission In

mid-November, after staying with us far about

five months. But, we certainly haven't seen
the last of him, because he still comes far
lunch and Is looking forward to enjoying his
Christmas dinner among his friends at the
shelter.

SOCIAL MEDIA

CONNECT WITH US VIA

John is so grateful for the support he has
recelved from us over the years and - In
particular - in his time of special need. And
It's all because of the kindness of people like
you,

Merry Christmas, John!

Faollow us on Facebook and Twitter to hear more about upcoming events, news,
links and relevant stories fram The Ottawa Mission community!

facebook.com/OttawaMission | twitter.com/OttawaMission

Change a life today by making a donation to The Ottawa Mission at ottawamission.com 3
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GIVING MAURICE

A NEW LEASE ON LIFE

In July of 2015 Maurice's best friend - his LOUCI\NCEE
mom - passed away. That day marked the
very lowest paint In an already troubled
life - a life marked by mental illness,
addiction and homelessness.

Maurice was barn and raised in Vankleek Hill,
and throughout his younger years he worked
as a bricklayer and a high rise window clean-
er. He also spent considerable time studying
to become a minister, and was always reach-
Ing out to others who were struggling. But, as
time went by, Maurice's mental health
deteriorated - he suffered from severe mood

swings and depression. His illness eventually  3nd counselling he needed to prepare for long
caused him to lose many jobs, his marriage term addiction treatment. Maurice is now 3

fell apart, and he began self-medicating with months into his stay in LifeHouse, our
drugs and alcohol. He wasfinally diagnosed  asidential treatment facility, where he is

as bi-polarin 2002, but was well into his being given the tools he knows will allow him
addiction by then and his life continued to to move on to a better life — g Life that he
spiral out of control plans to devote to helping others. He will

. _ _ graduate from the program in December and
ltwasn't until Maurice, now 52, learned about  fap|s hlessed that he has been given the gift of

treatment programs at The Ottawa Mission the healing of his body, mind and heart - the
that things began to turn around for him. best Christmas gift everl

That was on June 28" of this year, and the

transformation in Maurice's life since then Is Most importantly, Maurice's eyes well up
nothing short of amazing. when he thinks about how proud his mom

_ _ o would be.
Maurice began his stay at The Mission in our

Stabilization program. He says that he finally
found himself In a place where people really
understood his pain and gave him the care
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William Is reaching an important milestone
|ust before Christmas this year. On
December 21 he will be 0. While this s
special on its own, there Is so much more that
he will be celebrating this year. Because
Willlam's life has truly been transformed -

In more ways than one.

It began on June 16 when William attended
the graduation ceremony for The Ottawa
Mission's Food Services Training Program
[FSTP] to celebrate a friend who was part of
the class. During the ceremony, a former
graduate spoke glowingly about the program,
but also about the help he receved from The
Mission with education programs for mature
students. For Willlam, learning about the
FSTP and all of the other services available at
The Mission was a revelation.

Willlam's life journey to this point had been
marked by an unhappy family Life, time in
foster care, limited access to education,
periods of homelessness and most recently,
unemployment. Sitting in the audience that
day, all he could see ahead were possibilities
- especially since he had always loved
cooking. He approached Chef Ric after the
ceremany [at this time with long hair and an
equally long beard] and asked how he could
apply. Chefasked him to drop by the next day,
and by then William, clean shaven, had
already begun his transformation [see photol].

DID YOU KNOW...

The Ottawa Mission's Food Services Training
Program is made possible through donations and a
partnership that includes Ontario Works, Algonguin
College and St. Lawrence College Employment
Services Ottawa. The program runs for five months
twice each year, and 100% of the graduates of the last
two classes are now employed.

William Is now three months into the five
month FSTP, is earning top marks in his
theory classes, and has already been
approached with employment offers from
local caterers and restaurants. Un top of that,
William has gone back to schooll With the
help of staff at our Stepping Stones Learning
Centre, Willlam is busy accumulating credits
that will earn him his high school diploma.

This Christmas season, as William celebrates
a special birthday, his heart is filled with
gratitude for the way his life has changed In
such a shart time, and he extends that
gratitude everyone at The Mission and to all
those who support aur waork,

Ta receive this newsletter in electronic form, email us at foundation@ ottawamission.com 5
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